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Heritage Preservation Commission 
October 24, 2017 Meeting Summary 
Council Chambers – Duluth City Hall 

 
 
The meeting was not called to order, as there was no quorum of the HPC. As several members 
of the public were in attendance to hear about the Lake Superior and Mississipi Railroad, 
representatives from LSMRR remained after the meeting was cancelled for an informal 
discussion to share historical information and answer questions about the railroad. City staff 
was not present for this discussion. 
 


